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      MALCOLM SARGENT PRIMARY SCHOOL

           Love To Learn 



1 November 2021
Dear FS and Y6 Parents

NATIONAL CHILD MEASUREMENT PROGRAMME
Each year, the Government arranges with schools for all FS and Y6 children to be measured for height and weight.  The results are then shared with parents for their individual child but nationally the statistics help inform the Government for their longer term plans.

Our measurements will be made during between January and May 2022, on a date yet to be confirmed.  Results will then be sent to parents by email later that year.

All children will be automatically included in the measurements unless you specifically withdraw consent, by 3 December 2021.  Details on how to do this are contained in the attached letter.  We also attach an information leaflet.

Once we have been notified of the date allocated to us, we will advise you further.

Yours sincerely

Liz Town

Business Director
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